
April 1, 2015

By Email
fergas@hq.doe.gov

Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities
Office of Fossil Energy
U.S. Department of Energy
PO Box 44375
Washington, D.C. 20026-4375

Re: Jordan Cove Energy Project L.P.
Semi-Annual Report
DOE/FE Order No. 3413, FE Docket No. 12-32-LNG
DOE/FE Order No. 3041, FE Docket No. 11-127-LNG

Dear Sirs and Madams:

In compliance with Ordering Paragraphs M. and I. of the above-referenced Orders 3413
and 3041, respectively, Jordan Cove Energy Project L.P. (Jordan Cove), Jordan Cove
submits this semi-annual report on the progress of Jordan Cove’s planned LNG terminal
and liquefaction facility for the period from October 1, 2014 through March 2015. As of
the end of 2014, Jordan Cove is now wholly-owned indirectly by Jordan Cove LNG L.P.

The most significant milestone during the October through March period in connection
with Jordan Cove’s Application for Authority to Site, Construct and Operate a Liquefied
Natural Gas Export Terminal filed with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
(FERC) in FERC Docket No. CP13-483-000, was the issuance on November 7, 2014 of
the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS). The comment period on the DEIS
concluded on February 13, 2015. On February 6, 2015, FERC issued a Notice of Revised
Schedule of Environmental Review, which set June 12, 2015 for issuance of the Final
Environmental Impact Statement.

During the same period Jordan Cove has been engaged with its contractors Black &
Veatch and Kiewit in construction planning and developing definitive cost estimates. At
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the same time, intensive negotiations with certain large-scale, prospective customers in
the Asia Pacific region have progressed. Jordan Cove expects to enter into binding long-
term liquefaction tolling service agreements (LTSAs) for all of the terminal’s ratable
liquefaction capacity by the end of 2015.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (713) 400-2809.

Sincerely,

/s/ William M. Fowler

William M. Fowler
Director, Regulatory Affairs




